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February 24, 2020 
 

Pink Shirt Day 
 

Dear parents/guardians, 
 
On Wednesday, February 26th (Ash Wednesday), our school will be celebrating Pink 
Shirt Day again this year.  Pink Shirt Day is a chance for us to spread a message of 
positivity and to remind our school community to exercise empathy in our everyday 
lives.  As in previous years, we encourage everyone to wear the colour pink on 
Wednesday as a demonstration of our solidarity in living out our faith and being kind 
to one another.   
 
In the spirit of kindness shown by our patron saint, St. Marguerite Bourgeoys, we 
have a kindness display set up near our main office.  When a student is caught being 
kind to others, a leaf is added to the marguerite flowers on display with the hope that 
our display gets greener and greener as the week unfolds.   
 
Keep calm and be kind! 
 
 
Mr. C. Minutillo    Mr. C. Gencarelli 
Principal     Vice-principal 
 
 
 


